
 

Garlinge Primary School and Nursery 

 

Year 5 – PSHE 

Wednesday 1st May 2019 

Dear Parents and Carers of pupils in Year 5, 

In line with the statutory requirements in the 2014 National Curriculum, during Term 6, Year 5 will be 

learning about the differences between boys and girls and how their bodies change when they enter puberty. 

They will consider and discuss the changes boys and girls go through, physically and emotionally. These 

lessons will be generally taught as a whole class through both Science and PSHE. Prior to these lessons, you 

may want to discuss with your child some of the topics that will be taught. 

Before these lessons take place, we would like to invite you to attend an information session on Tuesday 

14th May at 3:30pm to discuss any questions or concerns you may have regarding the lessons. We ask if 

possible, to make prior arrangements for childcare due to the nature of the content being discussed.  

The meeting will be held in class 5C. Entry will be via the Year 5 doors.  

Please complete attached reply slip by Friday 10th May to confirm your attendance. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mr J Williams 

Head teacher 

 

 

 

Garlinge Primary School and Nursery 

Year 5 - PSHE 

I will be able to attend the Year 5 information session on Tuesday 14th May at 3:30pm. 

(Your child’s name)……………………………………………………………………………… in class …………………… 

Signed …………………………..……………………………………………………………………………….  Parent / Carer 

Please Print Name …………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

PLEASE RETURN THE SLIP BY FRIDAY 10TH MAY 


